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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 8:59 AM
To: 'joann.kelsey@usbank.com'
Subject: Appeal of assessment for 956 Burr St

Hello Ms. Kelsey, 
You attended a hearing on June 2 and  this is to confirm that upon further review of the file, she is going to recommend 
approval of the assessment.   
 
If you wish to appeal further, the City Council Public is July 15. Because in-person hearing is not feasible, you may submit 
additional testimony to Councilhearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us or call at 651-266-6805 to leave a recorded message which will 
be transcribed and add to the record no later than noon, July 15. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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